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Nursery 

Newsletter 
Published on 07/02/2020. W/c 10th Feb 

 

 This week we have been… 

 … practising our counting. 

 … making delicious gingerbread biscuits. 

 … helping Concept Cat to learn about ‘behind’. 
 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 

Please remember that Nursery will be closed on the morning of Thursday 27th 
February as all staff are visiting an Ofsted graded ‘outstanding’ Early Years 

setting. All day and afternoon children should come to Nursery at 12.30 on that 
day. 

 

 

 Nursery Parent Consultations will take place on Monday 23rd March. 

Sign-up sheets will be available after the half term holiday. 

 Please ensure that the blue gate into Nursery is closed when you leave. 

 Thank you to everyone who has already sent in the £5 contribution 

towards our cookery and craft activities this half term. Please send 

money in a named, sealed envelope.  

 We need junk modelling materials please – especially thin cardboard 

boxes such as toothpaste/cereal boxes of all sizes. No more milk 

containers, please, but we do need milk lids. 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Happy Birthday to: Isabelle 


